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Town of Derry, New Hampshire


REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS


B22-003
February 24, 2022
The Town of Derry, New Hampshire seeks proposals for:

Two 50 Cu Yd Enclosed Containers 
Offered by:

 Department of Public Works
RFP Process Coordinated by:

Michael A. Fowler, DPW Director
(603) 432-6144
The Town of Derry is accepting sealed bids for the sale of:
Two 50 Cu YD Enclosed Containers
The sale of the two 50 cu yd enclosed containers will be awarded to the highest bidder in accordance with the terms outlined below.  The Town of Derry reserves the right to reject any or all bids for any reason.  
Bids shall be delivered in writing on the attached bid proposal form, signed by the bidder or authorized representative, and enclosed in a sealed envelope to the Town of Derry, Public Works Department, 14 Manning Street, Derry, NH 03038. 
All bids shall be plainly marked “B22-003 Sealed Bid to Purchase two 50 cy yd enclosed containers.”
SEALED Proposals will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. on Friday, March 25, 2022. Proposals received after this time will be returned unopened. Faxed proposals will not be accepted.

These two enclosed containers are being sold “as is” with no expressed or implied warranties or representations as to the suitability for any particular use.  

The containers are available for viewing at 43 Transfer Lane, Derry, NH by appointment only.  Arrangement for viewing and other inquiries regarding these containers should be directed to Randy Borelli, Transfer Station Crew Chief at (603) 432-4650 or by email at randyllborelli@derrynh.org. 
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